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It's time to safeguard our waters and improve their quality. Oregon does not have a 

great record on the cleanliness and flow of our streams and it is in the best interests 

of us all and the next seven generations to change that. I support this effort to 

improve our oversight and close loopholes that do not serve Oregonians and our 

future. 


